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Cc: Russell Brown <rbrown@waprosecutors.org>
Subject: Correction to Comment to Proposed Changes to Public Defense Caseload Limits
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Dear Clerk of the Supreme Court:
 

I write to correct a mistake in the letter I sent on October 31st regarding the proposed changes to
public defense caseloads by court rule.
 
On page 2 of my letter, I incorrectly identified the agencies which carried out a caseload study in
Washington in 2010-2011.  The agencies that conducted the study were the WSBA Council on Public
Defense and the Washington Office of Public Defense.  The Office of the Administrator Of the Courts
may have been involved, but they were not the driving force in the study.
 
I hope you will forward this correction to the justices.
Sincerely,
Denis Tracy
Whitman County Prosecutor
 

From: Denis Tracy 
Sent: Thursday, October 31, 2024 3:04 PM
To: supreme@courts.wa.gov
Subject: Comment to Proposed Changes to Public Defense Caseload Limits
 
Dear Clerk of the Supreme Court,
Please see the attached letter from me to the Court, as my comment on the Proposed Changes to
Public Defense Caseload Limits.
Please forward it to the justices.
Thank you.
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Sincerely,
Denis Tracy
Whitman County Prosecutor


